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Pop-Up Business Service Office in Milbank  
  
PIERRE, SD – The South Dakota Department of Labor and Regulation (DLR) will host a 
Pop-Up Business Service Office for employers in the atrium of the Milbank Visitor’s 
Center, 1001 E. 4th Ave., on Wednesday, Oct. 9, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. CDT. 
 
Local businesses are invited to meet with Mike Jennings, business services specialist, 
to discuss employee recruitment, job openings, labor market information, and other 
services DLR offers. Attendees can also pick up 6-in-1 Federal Labor Law posters free 
of charge at this event. 
 
For businesses unable to attend, please contact Mike Jennings at 605.271.7099 to 
schedule an appointment at your location. 
 
This Pop-Up Business Service Office is being offered in partnership with the Milbank 
Chamber of Commerce.  
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